
P & C Meeting  -  25th August, 2011 

Meeting Opened:       7.30pm 

Present:     Tobi Craig, Annette Bevan, Steve Glenday, Sandra Coyte, Donna Austin, Karen Cunningham,  Karma  

Fiez. 

Apologies:  Melinda Creamer, Sonja Hammond 

Presentation:   by Jamelie Elderfield re Crossfit:  see attached notes.  Ms Elderfield has plans for Crossfit to be 

conducted in school for Year 7.  Request for P&C to financially support program – funding required is $8,000 - 

$10,000.  Idea well received and decision to be made at next meeting. To be put  on agenda for September 

meeting. 

Minutes from last meeting:   Accepted Annette 1st Tobi 2nd 

Correspondence:  P&C Journal, receipt for P&C insurance, Workers Comp, Harlequin School Bags, Royal Far 

West, Michael Groves – parenting magazine 

Email from Sonja Hammond:  see attached.  Transfer of $5000 moved by Karen Cunningham, seconded by 

Annette Bevan. 

Canteen Report:  Tobi Craig 

Principal’s report:   

Invest program for disengaged students. 

 Invitation to P&C to Mad Hatters Tea party . 

Parent night for Year 12. 

Parent training night for Years 10 & 11. 

Foti is running  programs for year 11 and 12 students. 

Next year all 7 to 10 students to get assessment tasks at the beginning of term. 

Pleasing results with the educational outcomes across the school. 

Years 7 to 10 University program going well. 

Robbie Collins from University of Wollongong, Shoalhaven Campus has offered to bus students and parents to 

the campus for university/careers expo. 

Tobi mentioned the importance to have all members present, or aware of, large expenditures.  These 

decisions could be put on agenda for following meeting. 

General Business:  Year 11 tops not arrived to be followed up by Mr Revez. 

Karen asked about cocktail party. 

Meeting Closed:   9.05pm 

Next Meeting:   22md September, 2011 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


